

## HEIGHTS Parent Faculty Association

August 2022

## Dear Parents:

On behalf of the Heights Parent Faculty Association, we would like to personally welcome you to the Heights School! We trust that your first introduction to the Roslyn School District will be a wonderful and exciting experience.

The PFA of Heights School hosts many events and fundraisers throughout the year, and we invite you to participate. The more involved you become in your children's school life, the more rewarding it will be for you. We are here to facilitate communication between the Heights' staff and parents. We urge you to contact us with any suggestions you might have.

Please remember that Heights PFA meetings are open to all parents. The schedule of PFA meetings will appear in the SCOPE calendar.

We are looking forward to a memorable year for all.

Cordially yours,

Lauren Greenberg, Mindy Silver, Alissa Rader-Mandelbaum Lauren Greenberg, Mndy Silver, Alissa Rader-Mandelbaum Heights PFA Co-Presidents